
Magnolia Regional Health Center is committed to 
keeping our patients, staff, and community healthy. 

With the growing threat of Coronavirus 2019, we feel 
it is necessary to implement these precautionary 

changes to our visitor policy.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Visitor policy

• NO VISITORS under the age of 13

• Only ONE VISITOR per patient

• ALL visitors must use Entrance A


